Border LSC Board Meeting November 11, 2015
Meeting called to order @ 7:00pm

1. Announcements;

1. Michele Safe Sport – 6 posters have been made promoting safe sport;  they should be put up at meets in visible areas for athletes, parents, spectators;  they will be kept in the trailer for use at meets and be put away for continued use
2. Jim – IM rule change concerning the freestyle portion of the IM and medley relay – on the freestyle leg, swimmer should push off towards the breast, if push off is on the back then it will result in DQ because the freestyle leg must be any other stroke that is not being swum in the individual or relay medley event 
3. Michele – Safe Sport – please consider ideas on how to encourage swimmers/parents to complete online Athlete Protection training/modules.  How would athletes get credit for completing?  Maybe incentives such as T-shirts.  Other incentive – requiring completion of module to earn stipends for meets such as sectionals, etc.
4. Pete and Cindy – proposed border sanction fees, approved
1. fees help maintain equipment,  high school rentals of equipment has significantly decreased as most high school meets are held at the SAC who have their own equipment

2. rental fees for equipment need to be reviewed/updated

3. requests for the following items:

a. new award stand to replace current one

b. storage containers for securing items in the trailer, clean out trailer

c. splash guard for console area

5. Stipend/Reimbursements – 

1. Sectionals – current $200.00 + entry fees, proposed max of $300.00

2. Jr Nationals – max of $500.00

3. Pro Series – max of $550.00

4. Seniors – max of $600.00

5. Olympic Trials – max of $1000.00

6. Requirement of 12 splashes at Border swim meets
6. Border scholarship – host teams need to be sure to collect $1/swimmer during one meet within the calendar year

7. Officials training completed on 11/7.  At this time meet referees with availability are needed.  
8. Next meeting December 2, 2015.

Meeting adjourned 8:30
